
Purchasing Platform, Inc. 
444 N Wells St Ste 502 

Chicago, IL 60654 

February 13, 2025 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am pleased to recommend CJ Williams, who worked with us as a Senior UI/UX Contractor from 
August 2024 for a period of six months. During his time with our team, CJ consistently demonstrated 
exceptional design skills, creative problem-solving, and a strong ability to collaborate with both 
technical and non-technical stakeholders. 

CJ's contributions were particularly evident in his work on our new component library and rebuild 
efforts. His innovative design solutions and proactive communication helped streamline processes 
and foster a collaborative environment. Team members frequently praised his ability to reach out to 
stakeholders, adapt to challenges, and deliver clear, effective designs that met our project 
requirements. 

We had hoped to bring CJ on board as a permanent employee, as his work not only elevated our 
UI/UX standards but also had a positive impact on our overall team dynamics. Unfortunately, due to 
company-wide layoffs, his position was eliminated—a decision that in no way reflects his outstanding 
performance or the value he brought to our organization. 

I am confident that CJ Williams will be a tremendous asset to any team seeking a talented and 
innovative UI/UX professional. I wholeheartedly recommend him for any opportunity that requires 
creative thinking, technical expertise, and strong collaborative skills. 

Sincerely, 

Dave Bowen 
CEO 
Purchasing Platform 
312.622.6552  


